
 Hi everyone, 

I hope you had a good half term break 

with your families and friends. I said in 

the last newsletter that the summer term 

was going to be jam packed and it has 

been so far with more to come this half 

term! 

I want to start by saying how proud I 

am of all 

our Year 

6 children 

who 

worked 

their 

socks off 

in the 

SATs 

week. 

It is 

always a 

tough 

week but 

they really 

were 

brilliant. 

We saw a few trips and activities which 

included Reception going to the zoo and 

Year 4 taking part in an energy workshop. 

We will be sending out a dates letter for 

the next few weeks as there really are a 

lot of activities planned between now and 

the summer holidays. 

Last time I wrote about late arrivals in 

school and I'm pleased to tell you that we 

have seen an improvement recently. I'd 

like to say thank you to you for working 

with us on this and I hope this continues. 

There is breakfast available in classrooms 

from 8.30am during CREW time, which is 

another really important part of school life. 

If you need to speak to an adult in school 

about attendance or lateness, please ask 

for Mrs Murray or Mrs Rose. 

 

Mrs Grant,         
Head of School 
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Stephen Lawrence 

 

On the first week back from the Easter 

break we remembered Stephen 

Lawrence and completed work around 

the theme of hope for Stephen Lawrence 

Day which fell in the Easter holidays.  

The ambassadors shared information 

through an assembly and children across 

the school created some beautiful 

artwork. Children and staff around school 

also took part in a special daily mile "Mile 

for Stephen" and wore orange on the 

Friday.  

Languages Talks 

 

On Monday 28 April we celebrated 

Languages in Year 3. 

Parents came into classes to talk to the 

children about the similarities and 

differences between primary schools in 

England and other parts of Europe such 

as Poland, Romania and Italy.  

Pupils also learnt phrases and it was 

great to learn more about languages. 
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Y4 Mission Update 

 

Year 4 welcomed Joe Travers from IMA 

Architects back to show him the space 

that the pupils revamped as part of their 

Real LiFE Mission last year.  

The company had kindly donated some 

money to help the children redesign the 

space, and the school also received a 

grant from the National Education Nature 

Park and Bupa.  

This money has helped us to buy tables, 

parasols, outdoor learning equipment, 

planters and lots of plants. Pupils are 

enjoying using this space during lessons 

and break times to sit, chat and play 

games. I am sure you will agree that Year 

4 did a fabulous job and the area looks 

fantastic!  

Shirt Sponsors 

 

Joe Travers from IMA Architects recently 

came into school to present the boy's 

football team with new football kits kindly 

sponsored by IMA. The boys were very 

excited and can't wait to start the new 

football season in their new kits.  

5SM Science 

 

In Science we have been learning about 

asteroids and how they move around 

dependent on gravity and air resistance. 

We investigated how they move around 

and how 

the size of 

an asteroid 

impacts the 

diameter of 

the crater 

made on 

the surface 

on which it 

lands.  
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Attendance Cup  

 

Fantastic commitment from Smart 

Squirrels and 6G for having the highest 

attendance for the Spring 2025 term. 

Who will be next to raise the Attendance 

Cup? 

Headteacher Awards 

 

Well done to our pupils who earned 

Headteacher Awards in the Spring term.  

Energy Workshop 

 

On Friday 9 May Year 4 welcomed 

National Energy Action into school who 

hosted an energy workshop which was 

linked to our Real LiFE mission. Pupils 

learned how to save energy around the 

home.  
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REACH IT and Star Readers Certificates 

 

Well done to pupils who have shown great REACH IT and reading so far over the last 

few weeks.  
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Tour Braunstone Frith Primary Academy 

 

We are now running weekly school tours to showcase Braunstone Frith Primary 

Academy to anyone who is considering joining us. Please share the details below with 

anyone you know who would be interested in learning more about our school.  



Summer Term |June 2025 

Safeguarding  

The Designated Safeguarding Lead 

(DSL) at our school is Miss Hynes. 

The deputy DSLs are: Mrs Smith, Mrs 

Duggan, Mrs Grant, Mr Booth, Ms 

Wittering and Miss Frid. They are 

available to discuss any issues or 

concerns.  

Contact Us 

Braunstone Frith Primary Academy 
Cuffling Drive 
Leicester 
Leicestershire 
LE3 6NF 

Tel: 01162872487 
E-mail: office@braunstonefrith.org.uk 

Please contact the school office if you 
have any queries or require paper copies 
of any correspondence.  

Braunstone Frith Primary Academy is part of: 

LiFE Multi Academy Trust 
Leicester Lane, 
Desford, 
Leicestershire 
LE9 9JL Tel: 01455 822841 
Email: office@lifemultiacademytrust.org.uk  

Wraparound Care 

We now offer wraparound care before 

and after school with Clubszone. Go to 

https://braunstonefrith.org.uk/wraparound

-care/ to find out more. 

2PM                   

Early  Finish 

Thursday 26 June 

End of                

Summer 2025 

Term 

Thursday 10 July 

Important Dates 

Stay Connected 

Be sure to follow us on social media: 

Facebook: 

BraunstoneFrithPrimarySchool 

Twitter: @BFPSOfficial 

Youtube: Braunstone Frith Youtube 

 

Useful Numbers 

 

New Parks Library – every Monday 3.30 

– 4.30pm (Take ID and proof of income) 

Binspired, Wellinger Way, Braunstone 

– 0116 2232256 Tuesday & Thursday    

11- 4pm 

Early Help Team – 0116 4541004 

Safeguarding Duty and Advice (Social 

services) 0116 4541004 

Child health advice: - 0116 2153231 

NSPCC – parent helpline: 0808 8005000 

Childline: 0800 1111 

New Parks Children Centre/Advice 

Point - 0116 229 3257 

Braunstone Children Centre/Advice   

 Point - 0116 373 7150 

 Citizens Advice Leicester -             

0808 2787970 

Domestic Abuse support - UAVA - 

0808 80 200 28 

Zinthiya Trust Advice/Support -               

0116 254 5168 
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